
  

Appointment as Advisory Board Member – Chamber of Food Processing Industries 
Association (Agra Chapter) 

I am pleased to share that I have been 
appointed as an Advisory Board 
Member of the Chamber of Food 
Processing Industries Association – 
Agra Chapter. 

This role is an incredible opportunity 
to contribute to the growth, 
innovation, and development of the 
food processing industry in our 
region. I look forward to working 
closely with industry leaders, 
stakeholders, and fellow board 
members to support initiatives that 
promote sustainability, technological 
advancement, and entrepreneurship 
within the sector. 

I am truly honored by this recognition 
and would like to express my 

 
 

 


